
Committee On the Status of Women Report to the Faculty Senate  
 

Wednesday March 2, 2022 
  

• We will be sending a call for nominations in the upcoming weeks. 

• There will be a COSW open house in April  and we will send registration information. 

• The Commission on the Status of Women and the Employee Success Center are collaborating 
on a series called Femme Forward which highlights the personal journey of women in the 
Cardinal family. Each session showcases the story of their personal and professional journey, 
while providing networking opportunities for attendees and reinforcing that each individual's 
pathway is different. You’ll have the opportunity to connect and learn with UofL colleagues from 
all careers and backgrounds, exchange ideas, and grow as an individual. Join us as we hear from 
Dr. Gail DePuy. Register here  

• We have begun review of the COSW Task Force Report first created in 1994 and revisited in 
2009. We anticipate adding data related to remote work. Link to 2009 update. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 by Senator Olfa Nasraoui  
 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fregistration%2FSm4k3TRUFU6K45Gtl5eyCQ%2CMn9oHrfbSUa8ApIju0J_6g%2CHSHvtHD5HU-5HDCtd5S3sg%2CTEP_9ApWkEa3w7h0w_Wqrw%2CV4fWd7L1DkOkfGQnzSPdPw%2CvnO7gYbzRU6ibIbXCe5mwA%3Fmode%3Dread%26tenantId%3Ddd246e4a-5434-4e15-8ae3-91ad9797b209&data=04%7C01%7Colfa.nasraoui%40louisville.edu%7C58958b94a61b41f5be4608d9fc8516fd%7Cdd246e4a54344e158ae391ad9797b209%7C0%7C0%7C637818470817141920%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=KGzlrHj93Czss8HfOzTsBK0lkzjaRSFj%2Bwbxe%2Bff8mY%3D&reserved=0
https://louisville.edu/cosw/resources-information/task-force-report/task-force-preface

